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Against H7577. 
Any law that is attempted to pass on a state level in order to protect it from litigation, is a GIANT red flag! Why not all 
healthcare? There need to be checks & balances, in order to actually be fair to all. This is a very bad bill, do NOT let it 
pass. 
 
Stacey Capizzano 
172 Veazie St Providence 


